
Upcoming Events…  

Monday 12th – Friday 23rd June   10 Day Active Travel Challenge (see attached letter) 

Saturday 24th June (12-4pm)   St Ann’s School Summer Gala 

Wednesday 28th June (1:30 – 3:00pm)  ADHD Café for parents in Stocksbridge Family of Schools 

Wednesday 28th June (8:50am)   Year 1/2 Liturgical Prayer "Reconciliation" 

Friday 30th June (2:00pm)   Piano/Trumpet Recital 

Monday 3rd July     Class Photos 

Wednesday 5th July (8:50am)   Reception Liturgical Prayer "Universal Church/World" 

Monday 10th July (6:00pm)   Year 5/6 Production: Pirates versus Mermaids 

Tuesday 11th July (1:30pm)    Year 5/6 Production: Pirates versus Mermaids 

Wednesday 12th July     End of Year Reports Go Home 

Thursday 13th July (3:30-5:00pm)  End of Year Reports Parent Drop In 

 

Proud to be Me: God’s Kingdom:  “Where Christ is, there is the kingdom of God.” St Ambrose. “The kingdom is hidden 

within you; it is found in your own soul.” St Isaac of Nineveh. We can help God’s kingdom of peace and healing to grow 

within and around us through the little things that we do and say. Each of you choose one way in which you can help the 

kingdom of God to grow. 

Reception 
 
Year 1 
 
Year2 

Henry 
 
Alex 
 
Erin 

For sharing his wonderful ideas and expanding on the ideas of others when writing our 
information text about sharks. 
For making wonderful contributions to the planning of the year ½ liturgical prayer and sharing 
his work and ideas in his wonderful prayer. 
For making the right choices in class and creating a welcoming and caring classroom 
environment.  Erin also worked hard in RE thinking about choices and how we need to say sorry 
and forgive others to mend relationships. 

Year 3 
 
 
Year 4 
 
 
Year 5 
 
Year 6 

 Oliver 
 
 
Joshua C 
 
Wilfred 
 
 
Rowan 

Oliver is always full of enthusiasm and loves to share his knowledge and ideas with the class. 
He can always be relied upon to have an opinion about something and takes a keen interest in 
what is happening in the world! 
Josh has really impressed in reading this week, volunteering some thoughtful answers. He has 
a great attitude to his work with a positive mindset when it comes to working through mistakes! 
Wilf has shown brilliant commitment to our class performance. He has learned his lines and has 
delivered them with enthusiasm. He has been willing to help other pupils rehearse their lines 
and his excitement for our performance is infectious! 
Rowan has also shown great commitment to his role in our class performance. He has really 
embraced his character and has thought carefully about his facial expressions and tone of voice. 
Well done, Rowan 

P.E:  Arie has really impressed all the adults today with his excellent teamwork skills. Skyla has been an absolute superstar 

in PE.  Not only was she incredibly helpful to the adults, but she showed real focus on her athletic skills. Laylah has shown 

great effort  and enthusiasm in today’s athletics lesson. She pushed herself to beat her own running time!  Well done. Joe 

J demonstrated a fantastic attitude and was very good in hockey. Imogen is always there to help others and gives 100%. 

Marshall in Mini medics and PE he was fantastic. Got involved and gave 100%. Violet W showed very good shot put and 

throwing skills. 

Swimmers of the week: are Seb J and Melchi 

Music: Lucy for her great sound effects contribution to our Jack and the Bean Stalk work. Gerard for his super listening 

appreciation skills and great ideas in our Duke Ellington ‘Take the A Train’ work. Ffion for her enthusiasm and super 

reading music work this week. Daisy for already learning some of our songs for the play and her contributions to the 

actions. 

House of the Week: St Catherine’s with 162 points   Happy Birthday Lottie and Wilfred 

Silver Award goes to Joe, Seb J, Marshall, Violet W, Jack, Jenson F, Henry H and Serah for earning 200 Monster Effort 

Points – Well done! 

Gold Awards goes to Erin, Gerard and Niamh for earning 300 Monster Effort Points – Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

St. Ann’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 

Friday 16th June 2023 



Plugs for Parents… 

 

Piano/Trumpet/Ukulele Recital 30.06.23: Family and friends are welcome to join us in the School Hall for this recital. Mrs 

Fitzpatrick has emailed parents of the children who play piano, trumpet and ukulele with information 

St Ann’s School Summer Gala 24.06.23: Come along and grab a burger, hot dog or jacket pot  

ADHD Café 28.06.23: Please see the attached poster for details. 

Year 1/2 Liturgical Prayer "Reconciliation" 28.06.23: Family and Friends are welcome to join us in the Hall for this 

Liturgical Prayer. 

Class Photos 03.07.23: Class photos will be taken in school on this day and will be available to order and distributed 

before we break up for Summer. Please can all children come to school with their St Ann’s jumper/cardigan for the 

photo. 

Reception Liturgical Prayer "Universal Church/World" 05.07.23: Family and Friends are welcome to join us in the Hall 

for this Liturgical Prayer. 

Year 5/6 Production: Pirates versus Mermaids 10&11.07.23: Tickets are now on sale for the long awaited Y5/6 

production of Pirates versus Mermaids. Tickets cost £1 and are available to purchase in cash from the school office. 

Please save the date so that our Y5/6 actors and actresses are available on the evening of 10th July to perform. 

End of Year Reports Parent Drop In 13.07.23: Following the End of Year Reports being sent home, parents are welcome 

to drop in between 3:30pm and 5:00pm to speak to the class teacher. 

Classes in Academic Year 2023-24: Reception/Y1 will be taught by Mrs Brotherton with Miss Wagland as Teaching 

Assistant; Y2 will be taught by Mrs Marshall; Y3/4 will be taught by Mrs Beckett with Ms Gill as Teaching Assistant and 

Y5/6 will be taught by Miss Edwards with Mr Pritchard as Teaching Assistant. 

Whole School Trip to Hornsea: A letter has been emailed out with details of this trip. Please complete the consent 

form linked on the letter, thank you. 

Summer Raffle: Just a reminder… don’t forget to hand your raffle tickets before the Gala on 24th to be in with a chance 

of winning some of the amazing prizes! 

Penny Wars: Last chance to collect those coppers and coins! There will be a movie afternoon with popcorn for the winning 

class on Thursday 13th July. As a reminder… children can place their coppers in their class’s jar to gain points and place their 

silver coins in another class’s jar to lower their total score. 

National Online Safety: Criminal organisations digitally ‘launder’ the illegal profits of their operations (including scams and 

drug deals) by moving funds through innocent-looking accounts, which makes it harder for the police to track. To achieve 

this, they often recruit young people – money mules – who are trusting enough to be taken in by their advances and simply 

see an easy way to make some cash. These impressionable youngsters are sometimes approached to take part in person – 

but more commonly it happens through social media, where the criminals use euphemistic titles like ‘money transfer 

agencies’. Our #WakeUpWednesday guide takes a look at this emerging online hazard, highlighting how trusted adults can 

help to protect young people from money muling. 

Ten:Ten Collective Worship: Please follow this link for June’s Ten:Ten Parent Newsletter. 

Wednesday Word: Please see here for this week’s Wednesday Word 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-kingdom?pid=MTA101634&v=95.7


Picture News… 

The question we will be deliberating next week is… 

 
 

 

Attached with this Newsletter… 

• National Online Safety – What Parents and Carers Need to Know About Money Muling 

• St Ann’s Summer Gala Poster 

• SAFFA Bake Off Competition 

• St Ann’s and St Mary’s Church Bulletin – The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. 

• ADHD Café Poster 

• 10 Day Active Challenge Letter 

• Eat Smart Sheffield: 10 Top Tips for a Healthier Bank Balance - How to Eat Well AND Save Money Tickets, Thu 6 Jul 

2023 at 09:30 | Eventbrite 

• Sheffield Libraries Summer Reading Challenge 

• 10 day Active Travel challenge - Don't park here - a song! 

• Stocksbridge Community Leisure Centre Job Opportunity 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/10-top-tips-for-a-healthier-bank-balance-how-to-eat-well-and-save-money-tickets-657432507327
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/10-top-tips-for-a-healthier-bank-balance-how-to-eat-well-and-save-money-tickets-657432507327
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/travel-roads-and-parking/roads-and-pathways/road-safety/road-safety-education-for-schools/schemes-to-reduce-school-run-traffic-congestion

